
 

 

 
 

NAPPC CHAIR 
David Inouye, Ph.D. 
Professor Emeritus 
University of Maryland 
Principal Investigator 
Rocky Mountain Biological Laboratory  
PO Box 519 
Crested Butte, CO 81224 
(970) 260-6159 
Inouye@umd.edu  
 
UNITED STATES 
Gary Krupnick, Ph.D. 
Head, Plant Conservation Unit 
Smithsonian Institution 
P.O. Box 37012     
NMNH MRC-166 
Washington, DC 20013-7012 
(202) 633-0940 
krupnickg@si.edu  
 
CANADA 
Vicki Wojcik, Ph.D. 
Pollinator Partnership Canada 
Toronto ON 
(647) 546-3890 
vw@pollinator.org 
 
MEXICO 
Coro Arizmendi, Ph.D. 
Directura, Laboratorio de Ecologia, 
UBIPRO  
Facultad de Estudios Superiores 
Iztacala UNAM 
Tlanepantla, Edo de Mexico, CP 54090 
(52) 555-623-1130 
coro@servidor.unam.mx    
 
NAPPC DIRECTOR 
Kelly Bills 
Executive Director 
Pollinator Partnership 
600 Montgomery Street, Suite 440 
San Francisco, CA  94111-2339 USA 
(415) 362-1137    
kelly@pollinator.org 

 

 
 
October 17, 2023 
  
Dear NAPPC Partner: 
 
Welcome to the 23rd Annual NAPPC International Conference hosted virtually and 
in-person by the Environmental Protection Agency on October 17th-19th, 2023! We are 
pleased to be able to offer a hybrid model again this year so we can achieve the most 
participation possible for such an important year for pollinator conservation. 
 
At NAPPC 2020, we worked collaboratively to devise a plan towards a very specific 
vision: In twenty years we will have a sustainable and equitable world for people and 
pollinators, with food production, ecosystems, and economies thriving. 
 
This vision will only be achieved through collaborative actions and identifying common 
ground. We look forward to continuing our mission of promoting and protecting all 
pollinating species across North America and beyond, together.  
 
If you are new to NAPPC please note: 
 

The emphasis is on the work of NAPPC Task Forces, each of which has a 
specific charge to accomplish some action or program activity that will advance 
the health of pollinators and their habitats. The Task Force format has been 
responsible for many of NAPPC’s successes. The Steering Committee has 
suggested a direction as a starting point for when your task forces meet on 
Wednesday and Thursday (see Agenda). 
 
During the two Task Force sessions, your Task Force will brainstorm your 
objectives and work through the steps to achieve them. You will be asked to 
commit to at least one aspect of the work plan. The idea is to diversify the input, 
mobilize maximum impact, and to spread the work over many participants.

Your participation at NAPPC will lead to real advancements in supporting 
pollinators, people, and the planet. WELCOME, and THANK YOU for your 
contributions, dedication, and leadership.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kelly Bills 
Executive Director  
Pollinator Partnership / NAPPC 

 
On behalf of the NAPPC Steering Committee 

https://www.pollinator.org/nappc/logistics

